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The Future is Here:

zSpace Lab Launched at ACCA

From left to right:

Atlanta College and Career Academy celebrated the grand
opening of its new zSpace lab, the first augmented and virtual
reality (AR/VR) classroom in Atlanta Public Schools. This
innovative space provides students from various pathways,
including automotive technology, carpentry, HVAC/R, dental
science, and patient care, with an immersive, hands-on learning
experience that simulates the skills they will need in their future
careers.

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=501577d5-2720-4509-8714-5b95d9ceecfb


From left to right: Harper Williams-Garner; Dillon Reinblatt; Auto Tech Instructor, Ms. Andrea Strommen; Abeni

Wharton, Principal, Dr. Tasharah Wilson; Jasmin Anicasio Villanueva; Krystian Cosper; and APS Superintendent,

Dr. Bryan Johnson.

ACCA Scholars Prepare to Compete

Automotive Technology, Cybersecurity, and
Hospitality students will showcase their skills at
the SkillsUSA State Leadership and Skills
Conference in Atlanta from February 20th to 22nd,
2025. These talented individuals will compete
against other top students from across the state in
various technical and leadership competitions.

Did you know?
Your state tax dollars can directly benefit Atlanta College and Career
Academy. You can learn more about the Peach Education Tax Credit here.

Calendar of Events

 
Dec

11-12
Quarter 2 Final Exams

Dec

13
 Last Day for Students at ACCA

Dec-Jan

23-03
Holiday Break
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https://docs.google.com/viewerng/viewer?url=https://www.atlantapublicschools.us//cms/lib/GA01000924/Centricity/Domain/737/ACCA_Peach+Education+Tax+Credit+Flyer.pdf

